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                       A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

 
 
March 23, 2023                                                              Fourth Week of Lent 
                                                                                                    
 
Dear Families,       
 
 

Lent continues….                                                                                

I hope the season of Lent is providing opportunities for 

your family to grow in faith. The Lenten practices of 

prayer, fasting, and almsgiving can help us see others 

through the eyes of Jesus. I have been practicing                                     

Fr. John Patrick’s suggestion of praying four times a day 

for two minutes at a time.  

 

Para-educator Needed 

I wanted to let you know that Mrs. Langi’s last day is this Friday. Please help us thank her 

for her service as a para-educator at our school this year. We will miss her. This means 

that we need to find a replacement her as soon as possible. If you are interested in applying 

or know of anyone who might like to apply, please call me.  

 

Substitute Teachers 

We are also looking for substitute teachers. Whenever one of our teachers is ill or needs 

time off, we are scrambling to cover classes for the day. If you would like to be considered 

as a substitute or know of any teachers looking to substitute, let me know. 

Mrs. Pattison is doing a fine job substituting in our middle school and agreed to remain 

until a replacement teacher could be found. The search for a teacher continues. 

Enrollment                                                                                                                             

We would like for our school to be full next year. Our goal is an enrollment of 260. We are 

currently at 254. Help us reach our goal by letting families who might be a good fit for St. 

Vincent’s know that we have openings in preschool, prek, kindergarten, and in second, 

third, fifth, and sixth grades.  

Contracts for 2023-24                                                                                                                    

We still have just a few families who need to complete their contracts for next year. 

Thanks for finishing the enrollment process as soon as possible. 

Charleston Wrap Spring Fundraiser                                                                                         

Fliers for this fundraiser are in the envelope today. Check it out! The fundraiser runs            

through April. 

 Roots to Wings Gala Dinner Oral Auction                                                                             

Awesome! What else is there to say about that wonderful evening!  

St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                              

With my love and prayers, 

                                                     

 
 
 
 
 
What’s happening? 
 
 
March 24                                                    
Mass, 9am 
 
March 30 
Mass, 9am                                                
This is a change. We are going to 
Mass today instead of Friday.   
                                               
March 31                                                   
Reconciliation for Students in 
Grades 2-8, 10am 
 
April 2 
Palm Sunday 

 
Holy Week 
April 3 
Mass, 9am 
 
April 4 
Homeroom Prayer Time in the 
Blessed Sacrament Chapel 
 
April 5 
School Prayer Service, 10:45 
 
April 6 
Homeroom Seder Meals, 1:15 pm 
 

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               


